
 
 

October 5 2018 
 
Nunavut Impact Review Board  
PO Box 1360 
Cambridge Bay, NU X0B 0C0 
 

 Closure of Operations at Hackett River Camp 
(Hackett River Project) 
NWB Water License 2BE-HAK1621 
AANDC Land Use Permit N2017C0007 
KIA Land Use License KTL313C005 
 

 
Good Afternoon, 
 
This letter will serve to advise you that Glencore Canada Corp. has closed the 
Hackett River Project camp for the 2018 season. 
 
This completes the 2018 inspection and monitoring visits to the site. 
 
Annual reports and summaries will be completed as required and forwarded to 
the respective agencies as outlined in the terms and conditions of our permits and 
licenses. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me 
at willowbrk@hotmail.com or by telephone 905 623 4930. 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Rob Davidson 
Site Manager Hackett River 
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